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Clean up  

Australia Day 

Assembly 

Term 1 assembly will be held at 9:00am in the undercover area 
this Thursday 29 March.  The year 2/3 class will be presenting 
an item. 

 Thursday 29 March-Assembly 9:00am Year 2/3 

 Friday 30 March up to and 
including Tuesday 3 

April—Easter break 

 Friday 13 April-Final day te
rm 1 



Voluntary Contributions 

Voluntary contributions can be paid directly into the school bank account using the follow-

ing details: 

TAMMIN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BSB  086732 

ACCOUNT  508369140 
$50  per student 

2 students $90  

3 or more students $120 

Please use your family name as reference.  

 

Student of the Week 

CONGRATULATIONS… 

                                    DYLAN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bookclub  

Scholastic bookclub orders are due in       

tomorrow, Wednesday 28 March. 
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Caution-REMOVE VALUABLES & LOCK VEHICLES 

This week we have had some theft of school      
property and a car break in/theft.  Please use extra 
caution when leaving your vehicle near the school.  
It is advised not to leave valuables in your car and to 
lock your vehicle.  

 

Kellerberrin Community Food Pantry   

Thanks to the generosity of the KCFP via the            
Kellerberrin CRC, we have enjoyed some 
amazing fresh fruit this week.  We would 
like to sincerely thank Mel and her crew for 
making this 
service availa-
ble. More in-
formation 
about the food 
pantry in this 
bulletin.  
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Coles Sports for Schools 

 

The last week of Coles Sports for Schools program 

is approaching and we are counting all the vouch-

ers our amazing community has brought in. 

Please bring in your vouchers ASAP so they can 

be counted!  
 

Plastic punnets 

 

We are looking for some plastic punnets, the type you might buy  
cherry tomatoes or strawberries in, for a gardening project. Please 
start saving them for us and send them in.  

 

Easter Break 

The Easter break for school will commence on Friday 30 March 
2018 through to Tuesday 3 April 2018.  

SCHOOL RESUMES FOR STUDENTS AND STAFF 
ON WEDNESDAY 4 APRIL 2018.  
Gastro outbreak 

We have had an increased number of students with gastro. If your 
child has any gastro type symptoms the night before school, please 
do not send them to school the next day. This is to reduce the pos-
sibility of more students becoming infected. Thank you for your co-
operation in this matter. A fact sheet is included in this bulletin.  
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